BUREAU OF PHARMA PUBLIC SECTOR UNDERTAKINGS OF INDIA (BPPI)
(DEPARTMENT OF PHARMACEUTICALS, GOVERNMENT OF INDIA)
IDPL COMPLEX, DUNDAHERA, GURGAON (HR)

No. BPP1/01/049/Office Order/02/2016 08™ July, 2016

OFFICE ORDER 28/2016

It has been decided that person/s representing your company to us, must be your
Employee/Director/Owner. In no case any broker or liaison Officer will be entertained on
your behalf. However if any issues are unattended you are free to mail us on

ceo.bppi@gmail.com.
This issues with the approval of competent authority.

(Sandegp Kumar)
Sr. Executive (HR & Admn.)

To: All Manufactures/Vendors

C.C.:

Shri Anil Jain, Under Secretary to Govt. of India
Procurement Department, BPPI

Quality Department, BPPI

Finance Department, BPPI
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